FOUNDATION

FOR VENTURA COUNTY

HEALTH CARE kj

You've Been a Part of our
County History, Here's
your Chance to Be a Part
of our Future!

Engraved Brick
Opportunity in the

New Healing Garden -
Coming Fall 2017!

Building a Better Tomorrow and Health Care for All - One Brick at Time

Health Care Foundation for Ventura County announces the Engraved Brick Project for your $500 donation. Seize the opportunity to be a
part of our history and obtain a personalized brick to be placed in the new Healing Garden path located at Ventura County Medical
Center. All proceeds are dedicated to strengthening VCHCA capacity, to provide quality health care for everyone. All submissions are
subject to County of Ventura approval.

First Name: Last Name:
Donor’s Address:

Email Address: Telephone Number: ( )

4"x 8" Brick - $500

(Each brick will be allowed up to 3 lines and up to 20 characters per line, including spaces and punctuation.)
Inscription:

Line 1:

Line 2:

Line 3:

Donation Method:
e Check # made payable to Health Care Foundation for Ventura County
Mail to: 3291 Loma Vista Rd., Ventura, CA 93003 or Brown Mail to HCFVC#4605
e County of Ventura employees may elect to use an annual leave donation of up to 40 hours ($500 after tax
donation). Email amy.towner@ventura.org to request a form.
e Credit Card (MC, Visa, Disc, AmEx) via Pay Pal: www.hcfvc.org
First Name: Last Name:
Credit Card # Exp. Date: MM___/YY Csc:
Billing Address:

Upon receipt of your payment, we will confirm your order before processing.
Tax . D. # 47-1535937



